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my name is phulcumarie diaram address J have
lived on for the passed 24 years. It was a very quiet neighborhood. But for the passed few years
people been moving in and out.The have been renting there rooms out to other people. Neighborhood becoming
very noisy and lots of traffic. Parking be coming an issue, people would park in front my house, at the end of my
driveway, making it very hard backing out. Over crowded house and backyard parties, gets very noisy and lots of
traffic. I don’t want to see a building going up in the backyard of 26 Berwick place. Because all of the issues are
caused by this address now I think it is going to get worse.Thank you for your understanding and consideration. P.
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